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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the progress made by OHCHR in translating
Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women general
recommendation No. 39 (2022) into Aymara, Nahuatl, Moxeño Trinitario, Q’eqchi,
Kaqchikel and Guaraní, and calls upon OHCHR to continue to expand its efforts to
translate the recommendation into Indigenous languages throughout the
International Decade of Indigenous Languages, before the end of 2032.
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